
	
 

 

February 3, 2023 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone enjoyed the holidays and that this year is off to a good start. 
 
We would like to thank everyone for helping make our 2022 30th Anniversary CCCFLC Conference a success. 
Your attendance and participation played an essential role.  
 
We would also like to thank Mt. SAC for hosting the conference. Thank you! 
 
Last but not least, we would like to thank our presenters for sharing their creativity and knowledge with us all. In 
case you missed a particular presentation, here are a few links to review at your leisure: 

• “Communicating effectively with students on Canvas,” presented by Solène Alghannam 
• “Improving Memory/Retention in the World Languages Classroom,” presented by Petra Petry, Ph.D. 
• “What You Need to Know about AB 928,” presented by Lízbet Sánchez 

 
Once we receive more links, we’ll happily share them with you and post them on the CCCFLC Website. 

We are very excited to announce that this year’s conference will be held at LA Valley College, date TBA. We 
hope you will all be able to attend and encourage everyone to begin thinking of presentation topics. One 
suggestion has already been made for a presentation on linguistics, a topic we have not offered (at least not 
recently), but crucial for teaching foreign languages. If you have any other suggestions, please share them with 
us. We will be sending out the link for the presentation application in our next newsletter. Keep an eye out for it 
(March or April)! 

Have a wonderful Spring Semester and we look forward to seeing everyone in October! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 
for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• Cypress College is accepting applications for a Full-time Foreign Language Instructor 
(Spanish). Application due date is February 9, 2023.  

• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange welcomes you to join their LUNES DE LATINIDAD. 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 



Sincerely, 
The CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 

__________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better from this 
online link: https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2023-01.pdf 


